srd Annual Food Workshop

You are invited to our third annual food workshop.

We will cover several topics related to food safety, with speakers from the Christian County
Health Department, and the Illinois Department of Public Health as well as other Counties.
This is an opportunity to learn more, ask questions, and hear from professionals in the industry.

Are you a long time food establishment and want to learn what may be new and

different in food safety? Are you a new establishment and want to make sure you

understand the regulations? Or are you thinking of opening an establishment, and
want to know what it takes? Any and all are welcome to attend.

High-risk establishments that attend this interactive workshop can waive their

last inspection of the year if they are in good standing from previous inspections.

Wednesday, April 9, 2025 If interested, please register by March
Two Sessions Available 31st by contacting the Christian
9 AM to 12 PM and 1 to 4 PM County Health Department at
. . . 217-824-4113
lllinois Extension Office
1120 N. Webster St.

Taylorville






